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TWO-BEDROOM CONSTRUCTION PROJECT AT NIÑOS DE FE

UPCOMING EVENTS 
Saturday, March 9 - Colonía Alamar Easter Block Party, monthly trip

Saturday, March 9 - Niños de Fe Bedroom Construction project - Part THREE

POSTPONED UNTIL FALL 2024 SPORTSFEST: Two-person team games charity

competition & social fundraising event at San Dieguito County Park

Saturday, April 13 - Niños de Fe Children’s Home monthly trip

PLEASE SIGN UP IN ADVANCE FOR THESE EVENTS AT:
WWW.DCBAJA.COM --> GET INVOLVED --> EVENTS

So much progress is being
made by our committed team
of volunteers!
The rooms are almost ready. They
will head back to finish the
project and configure electricity
for both rooms. This will be a
great blessing for our preteens at
the home to have privacy and
independent space.



On February  10th,  our team enjoyed a very special day with the kids at
Niños de Fe. We shared a commemorative video for Marsh’s last trip,

and Marsh shared some loving words about his 20+ years serving many
children in Tijuana. We know Marsh will come back and visit us often! 

The lesson for the day was about how we feel when we receive God’s love
for us. The children responded: “hopeful, joyful, happy, peaceful, trust, &

calm.” The children got to play BINGO and paint picture frames. We took
photos of each child with Marsh and printed them out for the frames.

VALENTINEʼS DAY AT
NIÑOS DE FE CASA HOGAR 

Experiencing the peace, joy, and hope in God’s Love  



VALENTINEʼS DAY AT
NIÑOS DE FE CASA HOGAR 

Experiencing the peace, joy, and hope in God’s Love  



FIRST EVER DREAM CENTER BAJA
COMMUNITY DONATIONS DRIVE & 

GARAGE SALE AT COASTLINE CHURCH

God blessed all for the love and support that you kindly brought to our
1st Donations Drive/ Garage Sale event on February 17th! Thanks to your

contributions, we were able to collect $642 that we will use towards
important projects supporting the vulnerable families and children in

Baja California, MX! United we can make a difference!! 
Thank you MANY team volunteers who showed up at 6am, dedicated to
the mission of our program. Your efforts have made a huge impact and

we couldn’t have done it without your involvement. We are excited to
improve upon and continue this event in the next quarter!



Thank You Marsh 
for all your dedication and love!

F R O M  Y O U R  C O A S T L I N E  C H U R C H  F A M I L Y
A N D  T H E  E N T I R E  D C B A J A  T E A M !

We celebrated Marsh Moore’s retirement from the ministry after 20+
years of service and leadership, overseeing countless projects,

programs, and decision-making for the children’s home and Tijuana
communities and partnerships. This is not goodbye, just a see you

soon! Hasta pronto, Marsh! He is moving with his wife to South
Carolina to be closer to family, his children and sweet grandkids.


